
Early Public Input

As you develop your plan, you 
must solicit early public input from 
your community before preparing 
your draft plan. The means of 
soliciting that input should take 
place within a year of plan 
adoption by the governing body.

Methods such as surveys, 
questionnaires, 
workshops, stakeholder 
meetings, focus groups, 
or visioning sessions are 
encouraged because they 
facilitate more public 
participation from all 
segments of the 
population.









https://smik70ph62f.typeform.com/to/Op8i89dm

In order to accurately 
update the Powell 
Township Recreation 
Plan, we need input 
from as many people 
as possible. Please 
take the time to 
answer 10 questions.
Powell Township's 
Parks and 
Recreation 
Committee meets on 
Tuesday, March 11 at 
6:30pm. Please 
submit your survey 
before 5pm that day.

https://smik70ph62f.typeform.com/to/Op8i89dm


For those 
without internet 
access, hard 
copy of the 
Survey is  
available at the 
Township Hall.



Please try 
and take 
the survey 
on-line as a 
volunteer 
will have to 
enter your 
input.



Data as of February 16, 2025





https://www.michigan.gov/dnr/buy-and-apply/grants/rec/grant-workshops

https://www.michigan.gov/dnr/buy-and-apply/grants/rec/grant-workshops

